
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 29 October 2020 11:59 AM 
To: Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>; Tamsin Lawrence 
<Tamsin.Lawrence@australianchamber.com.au>; Luis Izzo <luis.izzo@ablawyers.com.au>; 
stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au; Sophie Ismail <sismail@actu.org.au>; Robert Potter 
<rpotter@asu.asn.au>; Michael Robson <mrobson@asu.asn.au>; Michael Rizzo 
<mrizzo@asu.asn.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Clerks Survey - Short extension request from Ai Group and ACCI 
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Parties, 
 
Further to Ai Group’s email below, the President has granted an extension to AiG to 4pm today. 
 
The ASU to reply by 4pm on Monday. 
 
The conference listed for tomorrow is cancelled and re-listed for 12noon on Wednesday 4 
November.  I will circulate an amended Notice of Listing shortly. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mirella Franceschini  
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4520 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401  
mirella.franceschini@fwc.gov.au  

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001  

 
 
From: Brent Ferguson <Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 29 October 2020 11:48 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Clerks Survey - Short extension request from Ai Group and ACCI 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
Ai Group and ACCI have given significant further consideration to the proposed survey and matters 
raised during the conference earlier this week. We are actively working on providing an agreed 
position to the Commission regarding further prosed changes to the survey.  
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Unfortunately, we anticipate that we may need a few more hours to settle this material. 
Accordingly, Ai Group and ACCI jointly request a short extension until 4pm today to file our feedback 
and proposed changes. We will of course provide it to the Commission, ACTU and ASU earlier if 
possible.  
 
We note that that matter is listed for conference tomorrow and we would be content to proceed 
with this listing but would not oppose it being rescheduled to either later in the day or early next 
week, in the interest of ensuring the Commission and other parties have time to consider any 
material that we file. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Brent Ferguson 
National Manager – Workplace Relations Advocacy & Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5530 
M: 0405 448 119 
E: Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 
www.aigroup.com.au  
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